
    BORONIA PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

113 Pittwater Road, Hunters Hill, 2110 

Telephone:  9817-2778, 9816 5346   

Email:  boroniapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
5 November 2019 

         

Virtual Music Soiree 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our school Music Soiree is one of the annual highlights of our music performance program.  The event 

showcases the skills and talents of those dedicated students who participate in our extra-curricular music 

ensembles. This year, due to the Covid-19 restrictions and Department of Education guidelines, we have 

organised for our bands, rock band and string ensemble to be filmed, and an edited virtual concert produced. 

The video will be launched on Friday Dec 3 at 6pm for families and band friends to enjoy watching from 

home.   Please take careful note of the following information regarding the event and do not hesitate to 

contact us should you have any queries. 

 

FILMING 

 

When:   Training Band   - Monday 9/11 at morning rehearsal 

  Concert Band    - Tuesday 10/11 at morning rehearsal 

  Performance Band  - Wednesday 11/11 at morning rehearsal 

   Rock Band    - Wednesday 11/11, 9:15am in the hall  

String Ensemble  - Wednesday 11/11 10:00am in the hall 

MC’s and Band Captains - Wednesday 11/11, 11:30am  

  

Students should arrive to rehearsal promptly ready for the filming. 

 

Wear: Full school uniform is to be worn. Students should polish school shoes and tie long hair back. 

 

Bring: Instrument and music as required. 

 

VIDEO LAUNCH 

When: Friday December 3 at 6:00 pm. A link to the video will be emailed to all families during the day.  

 

You might like to organise dinner and invite some ensemble friends or family around to view the video 

together! 

 

Mrs Nylund       Mrs Stanford 

Extra-Curricular Music Coordinator               Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

MUSIC ENSEMBLES VIRTUAL SOIREE 
(Please return to box in the office by Wednesday, 5 November 2020) 

 
Student Name: _______________________________________________  Class: __________________ 

  I give permission for my child to be filmed on the virtual Soiree video recording 

 I understand that the video recording may be used on the school website. 

 
 
Signature: _________________________________________________    Date: ___________________ 
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